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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Friday, March 20, 2009 5:19 PM
To: Art Deicke
Subject: RE: Modified Monitoring Program for Rino Pacific (ACEHS RO0000234)

Art, 
  
Our goal is to respond to all technical submittals within 60 days of receipt although this may not always be 
possible due to a heavy case load.   
  
You may implement the proposed reduced monitoring and sampling frequency proposed in your March 2, 2009 
correspondence with the following exceptions: 
  
1) Please continue annual sampling of well MW-4. 
2) Please continue quarterly sampling of well MW-8. 
  
Alameda County Environmental Health may request additional modifications to the proposed monitoring 
frequency at a later date. 
  
Regards, 
  
Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health 

From: Art Deicke [adeicke@advgeoenv.com] 
Sent: Friday, March 20, 2009 11:51 AM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Subject: Modified Monitoring Program for Rino Pacific (ACEHS RO0000234) 

Mr. Wickham, 
  
I’m inquiring as to the status of the request to modify the monitoring program at Rino Pacific/Oakland Truck Stop. We 
sent a letter dated 02 March 2009 to your office, but have not heard from you. 
  
We would like to implement the proposed plan this quarter. 
  

Best regards, 

  

Art 

  

Arthur Deicke 

Operations Manager/Project Scientist 
Advanced GeoEnvironmental, Inc. 
Stockton • Santa Rosa • Monterey • Brea 

Direct line (Stockton): 209-323-6497 
1-800-511-9300 
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adeicke@advgeoenv.com 
www.advgeoenv.com 

This email message is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential and privileged information. Any 
unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution of this email/fax is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact 
the sender by email/fax and destroy all paper and electronic copies of the original message. 

  


